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Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 

Newsletter - November 2016  
   
   

 

Club End of Year Celebration – December 3 

Join us in celebrating a successful year on Saturday December 3rd 2016 from 6:30pm with a club function 

which is being catered for this year. 

Please RSVP no later than 29th November (print out an RSVP form from our website www.deerparktc.com and 
hand to a committee member at social tennis on Tuesday or Sunday evenings between 7:00pm and 9:00pm).  

The cost is $10 for adults and $5 for children. Great door prizes ! 

Meet and Greet the new coaching team – December 3 

Come and say hi to the Steve and Liisa Barrow and their team from Total Focus Tennis at our End of Year 

Celebration Party on the 3rd December! 

Liisa and Steve’s team will be the new face of Deer Park Tennis Club’s coaching program from 2017 onwards. 

They will be present at the Club Celebration so make sure you attend to get the chance to meet and have a 

chat or a hit with them! 

In2Tennis Program - Free Tennis Day – 22nd January 2017 

There will be a week-long tennis program taking place in Deer Park in association with Brimbank Council and 

Tennis Australia during January 2017.  

On Sunday 22nd January from 9am-1pm, the club will be hosting a “Free Tennis Day” where anyone can come 

down for a hit on the courts and have a barbeque lunch. 

On Wednesday 25th January from 9am-10am, the club will be hosting a “Free Court Hire”, where you can bring 

your friends along to have a hit on the courts without court hire. 

Finally on Friday 27th January, the club will be hosting a tennis program from 5pm-6pm. 

All are welcome to attend these days, and also invite any of your friends and family to come down and have a 

hit! 

New Split-system 

To address the old, non-functioning heater in the clubhouse, the Committee 

reached out to the Brimbank City Council. In response, the Council has 

recently installed a new split-system inside the clubhouse.  

http://www.deerparktc.com/
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In-House Tennis tournaments 

We have had two successful tournaments in the past few months with the Spring Allcourt Challenge in 

September and the Melbourne Cup Challenge in October/November. Results have been posted on the club 

website, so take a look at www.deerparktc.com 

Congratulations to all the winners! We hope to see more players in our future tournaments so let all your 

friends know!  

Trophies will be awarded at the Club Celebration on December 3. 

 

NSJTA and NSNTA – Finals are just around the corner 

At the end of the regular home-and-away season, it looks like we’ll have 

some strong representation from DPTC in the NSJTA and NSNTA finals. 

- In the NSJTA, the C Reserve 3 Unisex, C Grade 1 and A Grade 2 

teams have reached the Semi-finals. 

- In the NSNTA, the Men’s B Grade 5 and C Grade 4 have reached the Semi-finals. 

- In the NSTA the OSD B Special team has reached the Semi-finals 

Please remember that some teams will be hosting Semi-finals at the club: 

- NSJTA A Reserve 2 Boys finals between Delahey and St Christophers will be hosted by Deer Park 

- NSNTA B Special 1 Mixed will host the Grand finals 

- NSNTA B Special 4 Mens will host the Semis between Buckley Park vs Keilor and Essendon vs 

Sydenham  

We wish the teams who have made it into the Finals all the best! 

Good luck to all of the DPTC teams for the next season – we hope to see some more flags in the clubhouse 

soon! 

Do we have your email address?  

Have we got your current email address so we can send news to you via email?  

If we don’t – or if you’re not sure (have you received an email from the club in the last 

month – if not, we probably don’t have your email address) – please send an email to 

secretary@deerparktc.com so we can keep in touch better. 

By letting us your email address you’ll get news much faster (and it’ll save the club money by avoiding the 

need to send mail). 

We win, you win - exclusive incentive for DPTC members! 

Members who introduce a new senior or new family member to our club will receive a $30 credit 

towards their next DPTC membership renewal. For full details please see www.deerparktc.com. The 

more members you introduce the more credits you receive! 

Social tennis - Tuesday and Sunday evenings from 7pm 

http://www.deerparktc.com/
mailto:secretary@deerparktc.com
http://www.deerparktc.com/
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What a great way to practice your game with other members from our club in a fun and social 

environment! Why not bring a friend and introduce them to our great game of tennis? Why 

not have a hit with other members? 

For members it normally costs $5 (if we don’t turn the lights on, it’s free). 

For non-members it’s $10. 

 

 

Outstanding membership or competition fees? 

Please send your cheque or money order to 

Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 

P.O. Box 2069 

Brimbank Central 

Deer Park VIC 3023. 

Please support our club so that we can continue to provide you with better tennis facilities. 

Keeping up with the news 

Our website is www.deerparktc.com – check it regularly for general news, club events, 

competition updates and everything Deer Park Tennis Club-related. 

We’re also on Facebook – search for Deer Park Tennis Club Inc or go to 

www.facebook.com/deerparktc 

And we’re on Twitter too - @DeerParkTC (Deer Park Tennis) 

Yours in tennis … Committee, Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. 

http://www.deerparktc.com/
http://www.facebook.com/deerparktc

